
 
Carl Sandburg College 

Resolution 
 

 
 

Whereas…  the Carl Sandburg College Board of Trustees previously established a Framework 
on Naming of Facilities (resolution approved October 24, 2002); and 
 
Whereas…  the Carl Sandburg College Foundation recently received a donation of $472,617.29 
from the late Mrs. Lucille M. McBride; and 
 
Whereas…  Mrs. McBride demonstrated a long-term commitment to music education in our 
community;  and 
 
Whereas…   the administration has worked closely with Wanda and Raymond Kreig, friends 
and trustees of Mrs. McBride’s estate, to determine the best way to honor Mrs. McBride; and 
 
Whereas…  this recommendation is consistent with the spirit and intent of the Framework on 
Naming of Facilities.  
 
Now, therefore, be it resolved by the Board of Trustees of Carl Sandburg College that the 
Room F-109 be named the “Lucille M. McBride Music Room. 
 
 
           Adopted by the Board of Trustees 
           this 22nd Day of June 2006 
 
 
 
 
  ____________________________________ 
     Mr. John A. Kraus, Chairperson 
     Board of Trustees 


